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Oxfordshire County Council

Mill Lane Community Primary School

The Windmill Community Nursery
Mill Lane   Chinnor   Oxfordshire   OX39 4RF

Head Teacher  Miss Tineke van der Ploeg

Telephone/fax 01844 352106

e-mail office.2465@mill-lane.oxon.sch.uk
Monday 6th March 2017
Dear Parents / Carers,
 What a fantastic week we had last week. The book sale on Tuesday was a great success and I am pleased to say we raised £205. Thank you to everyone who bought books and to those who also donated books for us to sell. Lots of you also brought in your sponsorship money for the readathon and I am delighted to announce we have now raised £1,600 from the readathon which is a phenomenal amount. A big thank you to everyone for your generosity and to the children for reading so many books. The designs for the new library have arrived and we have shared these with the children. They are on display in the l-shape corridor so if you would like to see what our vision is come in and have a look. 
Last week a group of Year 5 children spent a day at St. Andrews School with children from other Thame Partnership schools. The day was based around solving mathematical challenges. The children were very well behaved and worked very hard. Well done to Andrew Spiller, Isaac Godman, Aidan Pinnington, Matthew Camp and Natasha Roberts.
Even though last week was a busy week, we still have had time to celebrate the good work that goes on throughout the school. I am pleased to say that this week I gave a Head Teacher’s Gold Star Badge to Austin Mason (Class 1) for a fabulous piece of descriptive writing. The spelling and punctuation were very good. Below is a list of the children who won a Gold Star for last week:

Hayden Rockall (Reception Class) – trying really hard with his numbers
Jessica Shipperley (Reception Class) – making very good progress in her reading
All of Reception Class – for great listening during ‘Book Factor’
Eric Dean (Class 1) – fantastic description of Rumpelstiltskin
Rosie Mae Scarlett (Class 1) – fantastic acting of Goldilocks and the 3 bears
Class 2 – for a wonderful class assembly
Class 3 – for their fantastic estimating and column addition skills
Max Cowling (Class 4) – a great attitude and putting his hand up much more this week
Eleanor Chown (Class 4) – fantastic fractions work

Class 5 – to the whole class for how they conducted themselves during the mid-year assessments – great concentration
Kyra Gregory & Sophie Cutler (Class 6) – for always working hard and sensibly in class
I hope everyone received their child’s mid-year report. Don’t forget to ring the office to make an appointment if you would like to discuss anything on the report. The parents evening is on Monday 13th March 3.30pm – 8.30pm. 
Yours sincerely,

Tineke van der Ploeg 
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